
 

 

 
 
 
26th February 2020 
 
 
 

Work Awareness Day – The Original Factory Shop  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
On Wednesday 4th March 2020 your son/daughter will take part in a Work Awareness Day with 
The Original Factory Shop. This involves meeting a range of staff undertaking particular roles 
within the organisation.  
  
The Work Awareness Day will be during the college day from 10am to 12pm, so students travel to 
and from college as normal.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact myself. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N Booth 

N.Booth 
Teaching assistant 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Work Awareness Day – The Original Factory Shop 
 
 
 

Student Name: ________________________________   Class: _______________________ 
 
I do give permission for my son/ daughter to attend The Work Awareness Day at The Original 
Factory Shop on Wednesday 4th March 2020. 
 
I confirm that my son/daughter’s medical details have not changed since completing the medical 
form in July/September 2019. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________   Date: ________________________ 
 


